
	

May 18, 2020 

Storm Lake Student Body/Staff 

Ref:  Storm Lake Faust Institute of Cosmetology campus closure 

We regret to inform you that our Storm Lake campus of Faust Institute of Cosmetology will be 
closing at the end of 2020.  We will be conducting a teach out of our current student body and the 
few existing students that will not graduate prior to December 31, 2020 have been presented with 
options they may take.   

No new classes will be started in Storm Lake.  Our Spirit Lake campus will remain open and is 
accepting any applicants that would like to start their education in Spirit Lake. 

Your education and experiences will not change while attending the Storm Lake campus as we 
teach existing students out.  We are adequately staffed and will make every effort to provide you 
with the excellent education we have been known for.     

You will receive additional guidance on your individual situation as Marge and I meet with each 
of you individually.  There will also be more notifications to follow that will be important to you 
regarding records and other area schools you can transfer to if you choose to pursue that avenue.   

If you have any questions, please call Spirit Lake at 712-336-0512 or contact me while I’m at 
the Storm Lake campus. 

Sincerely, 

Justin Latham 
Faust Institute of Cosmetology 


